
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Keegan’s Spring/Summer Reminders: 

Ticks: While most tick bites are harmless and don’t require medical attention, 
some ticks (like the deer tick, wood tick and others) can carry harmful germs and 
cause disease. Please check your child’s body for ticks, including their head and back.   

Sun Safety: The Number One Rule is “PREVENTION!” Use sunscreen daily and reapply 
every 2 hours while outdoors. Seek the shade, especially between 10 and 4 pm. Wear a 
hat as well as UV blocking sunglasses. 

Water, Water, Water…. It’s always important to keep our bodies hydrated, but especially so 
during the warmer months. Please be sure to send your child in with a water bottle.  We do have 
a hydration station where students can refill their water bottle as needed throughout the day. 

Footwear Flop: As much as I love flip flops, they are not the best footwear for 
school/recess activities. Please encourage your child to wear sneakers to school to avoid 
injury.   

 Mark Your Calendar!  

May 27─Kindergarten to Library+ 
May 30─Memorial Day, No School 
May 31─Kindergarten to Carousel+ 
Jun 1─Kindergarten Screening 
Jun 2─HHS Graduate Walk through Jacobs School 
Jun 3─Spirit Day! 
Jun 3─1st Grade to Dalby Farm 
Jun 4─HHS Graduation 
Jun 6 & 21─School Committee 6:30pm @ HHS 
Jun 8─Early Dismissal 12:15pm 
Jun 9─5th Grade Move-up Day to MMS 
Jun 10─5th Grade Concert 9:30am 
Jun 10─Kindergarten Picnic 12-1pm 
Jun 13─5th Grade to Boston 
Jun 14─PreK Graduation 
Jun 14─K to Hornstra Farm 
Jun 15─Pirate Field Day! 
Jun 16─PreK Field Day! 
Jun 16─Last day of AM/PM preschool! 
Jun 16─4th Grade to Franklin Park Zoo 
Jun 16─5th Grade Celebration 5-7pm 
Jun 17─Spirit Day! 
Jun 17─K-4th Move-up Day 
Jun 17─Last day of school 11:45 dismissal! 
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A Note from the Principal 

The Art Show/Ice Cream Social was a fabulous evening for 
the Jacobs Community. It was wonderful to see so many 
families celebrating the work of our students and enjoying 
an ice cream sundae together. Mrs. Pestone outdid herself 
working with students to create a wide variety of art 
projects this year! Thank you to Kimberly Panetta for 
coordinating and decorating the school.  Thank you to 
everyone who helped decorate, clean up, donate toppings, 
serve treats, and the many other tasks required to pull off an 
event of this scale! Thank you to the PTO for funding the 
event and arranging for volunteers. It takes a lot of people to 
pull off unique occasions like last night! 

The last few weeks of school are packed with activities! We 
had two field trips today. Third graders took a trip to Plimoth 
Patuxet, formerly known as Plimoth Plantation. Thank you to 
the PTO for assisting with the funding for this field trip. First 
graders visited the Hull Public Library today to get their 
library cards, and kindergarten will do the same 
tomorrow. Thank you to the library for this special annual in-
town field trip. 

We will not have an all-school music concert this year; 
however, Mr. Taylor is working with fifth graders to present 
a final Jacobs School Concert for their families on Friday, 
June 10, at 9:30.  Next year our all-school concerts will 
return. We have all missed them. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful Memorial Day weekend. 

~Mrs. Cappadona   



 
 
 


